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Habte Kifle - Sausal Creek fish kill

From: Laura Schatzkin

To: <hkifle@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 1/16/2012 5:45 PM

Subject: Sausal Creek fish kill

Dear Mr. Kifle,

I'm writing in support of Friend of Sausal Creek's efforts for EBMUD to do a

Supplemental Environmental Project for the investigation of the fish kill that occurred in September 2010. Itis
important to get as much information as possible of this incident to support FOSC's efforts for restoration of this
area.

Thank you,

Laura Schatzkin
Qakland,CA
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